Dear Qasis Families,

| hope that the start of the school year has been off to a
successful start for you and your student. In the effort to
increase parental engagement at Oasis High School, we
will be starting a School Advisory Council (SAC). This
committee meets monthly (with a few exceptions), to
conduct discussions, provide input on decisions, and
vote on items that affect the whole of Oasis High School.
Parent/guardian membership should be representative
of the ethnic make up of OHS (currently: Asian/Pacific
Islander 2%, Black 3%, Hispanic 18%, Multiracial 4%,
White 73% ), and there will also be staff and student
representation on the committee.

Our first meeting will be held on Wednesday, August 22,
2018, at 5:30pm in the OHS cafeteria. Our goals for the
first meeting will be to establish membership, identify
officer nominations, distribute potential bylaws, and
discuss potential topics for discussion for future
meetings.

Our future meetings will be held on the third Wednesday
of each month, with exceptions of holidays:

August 22, 2018 January 23, 2019
September 19, 2018 February 27, 2019
October 24, 2018 March 27, 2015
November 28, 2013 April 24, 2018

Please don't hesitate to contact me should you have any
questions about this exciting parental involvement

opportunity.
Thank yo
Cape Coral, FL 33991 Dr. Chrigtina M. Britton, Principal
239) 2834511 Oasis High School
Jasis Elementary School 3519 Oasis Blvd
3415 Oasis Blvd Cape Coral, FL 33714
A T 0 RN 239.541.1167
239) 542.1577 www.CapeCharterSchools.o
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